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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 7:30 AM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Cc: J. Stuart


Subject: Re: working on Delta section now; ETA around 8-ish


Thanks for the heads up. If I remember correctly, both of you had writing tasks left for the Delta section, not


including incorporating the loss tables. We don't have time to make sure every word is perfect. As long as the


concept is there so it isn't wrong (e.g., talking about salvage from old text when you mean loss), just let it go for


now, and put it in the parking lot to fix this week.


Here's the deal. You may think some things are absolutely necessary to add or correct, and think you can take


the time you need to get them done, but done is by 9:30 a.m., absolutely no exceptions, delays, nothing. I will


do what I need to do with the 9:30 a.m. draft (and assume that that draft is saved on the ROCON drive) to send


out.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Mon, May 6, 2019 at 6:13 AM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Note that I will NOT have all the salvage tables updated; I thought I just needed to drop in the tables Jeff and I


generated last week but Jeff has things summarized for each facility, and monthly for each WY type.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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